From: Elise Dagdick

To: Dagdick, Elise (CC)

Subject: Project 6 - Information Request
Date: March 20, 2020 3:30:36 PM
Hello,

The public and Technical Advisory Committee comments received related to the
Environmental Impact Statement for Project 6 - All Season Road Linking Manto Sipi Cree
Nation, Bunibonibee Cree Nation and God's Lake First Nation have been reviewed.

Based on the TAC comments, the following information is requested for clarification:

1. Differing values were stated in the EIS for the area of wetlands affected by the project footprint.
Section 6.2.5.1.2 states: “Only approximately 3.6 km2 of the Project Footprint consists of wetland
vegetation”, yet Table 6.6 indicates the project footprint contains 16.6 km2 of wetlands. How
should these figures be interpreted?

2. Given the significant depth of peat at the sample locations, did the predicted effects of the
project on greenhouse gas emissions take into consideration the disturbance of peat for the
roadway?

3. The “Environmental Protection Procedures 13 Heritage Resources March 2018 Revision” state
that specific areas where heritage or cultural resources of interest are suspected of being
present, such as along major waterways at crossings, shall be inspected prior to the start of
construction to confirm potential presence and extent. Clarification on who would be
conducting this inspection is requested.

Thank you,

Elise Dagdick

Environmental Approvals Branch
Manitoba Conservation and Climate
1007 Century Street

Winnipeg, MB R3H OW4

Ph: 204-619-0709
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Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca
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